
Rim Country Classic Auto Club 

July 1, 2020 

MInutes 

 

Meeting called to order:​  Steve Fowler, President 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Welcom​e:​  New Members/Guests - None 

Under the Weather:​  P:aul Jones let everyone know that Judy’s thyroid surgery went well 

and she is improving everyday.  He also thanked the club for the Get Well card.  

Minutes:  ​from the  last meeting were read by Jo Johnson. 

 Approved as read.  

Treasurer's Report:  ​read by Steve Fowler for Tina Dychkowski 

Club Account: Starting Balance: 3,398.97 Add 30 Memberships 

Ending Balance 3428.97 

Show Account: No Change 2226.18 

Approved as Read. 

Activities Coordinator:​ Sue Renaud​ ​reminded everyone  about the July activity at Bandits 

on the 15th, all you can eat tacos, bean/rice.  It will be on the back patio at 1:00pm. Bandits 

need a headcount so I am sending a signup sheet around.  Mike has an idea for the August 

Activity.   Mike the owner of  Choice Auto has said we could meet at 9:00 am on August 15th 

or the 22nd.  He would supply the donuts and we bring our own coffee, hang out, listen to 

music and look at or talk cars.  

From the floor:​ Dottie suggested maybe we could check with Old Country Inn for a lunch 

activity.  Sue will call and get information. 

Car Show Update:​ Paul Renaud stated that the  next car show committee meeting  will be 

delayed a week.  I have to go see a man about a car.   In a roundabout way I found out that 

on the 4th of July the merchants on Main Street will jointly have food and other vendors on 

the sidewalks in front of their businesses.  That could be a positive for us/show?  

Announcements​:  July 10th is the 11th Annual SEMA Collector Car Appreciation Day.  We 

may want to have a car show in the AutoZone parking lot to celebrate it.  I also want to let 

everyone know I had trouble uploading the newsletter this month.  I hope everyone got it in 

your email.  

Facebook Page:​  Is there anyone who would like to develop a new Facebook page?  Sue 

Renaud volunteered.  

Do we want to do cruises and no meeting each month, do just a meeting at Green Valley and 

bring your own dessert? Consensus was to do a  cruise and have a meeting at Green Valley 

afterward. 

50/50 Drawing:​ Mary Cailey won $39.50.  

Meeting Adjourned. 

Dessert  

 

  

 


